
 

 

 

November 19, 2010 

 

David Danner, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive S W 
Olympia WA 98504-7250 
 
 
RE:  Withdrawal of tariff filing in Docket Number TG-101842 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

We filed a tariff in Docket Number TG-101842.  Based on WUTC staff review we would like to withdraw 

this filing. 

If you have any questions related to this withdrawal request please contact me at (360) 734-3490 or E-

mail me at ed@ssc-inc.com. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

 

Edward Nikula                                                                                                                                                                          

Vice President 

 

 

 

mailto:ed@ssc-inc.com

